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"Recent hearings in the Republican-controlled House Judiciary
subcommittee on immigration focused on enforcement, but the
underlying message was that immigrants are taking jobs that rightfully
belong to American workers.

The implication was clear: If we can reduce illegal immigration, it will
mean more jobs and higher wages for native-born workers, especially the poor and minorities.

That message may play well politically, but it does not reflect the reality of America's dynamic labor market.
There is simply no evidence that immigration drives up the U.S. unemployment rate or that it drives down
wages for American workers.

America's current unemployment rate of nearly 9 percent has nothing to do with immigration. The rate was
below 5 percent four years ago when, according to the Pew Hispanic Center, there were 1 million more illegal
immigrants in the United States than today...."

Click here to read the full article
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